
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

STATE OF TEXAS § 

COUNTY OF YOAKUM § 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be 

held on September 6, 2022 from 4:30 p.m. to 5:45 p.m. in 

the District Courtroom in Plains, Texas on the 2023 

Proposed Budget for Yoakum County. 

The Proposed Budget will raise more revenue from 

property taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of 

$484,671 which is a 2.82 percent increase from last year’s 

budget.  The property tax revenue to be raised from new 

property added to the tax roll this year is $18,545. 

 All persons attending the hearing will have the 

opportunity to give written and oral comments and to ask 

questions about the Proposed Budget.  A copy of the said 

Proposed Budget is on file in the County Clerk’s Office and 

may be examined there or in the office of the County Judge 

or County Auditor, or in the Denver City Library or Plains 

Library. 

 


